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10.6.22 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
 

Early Years Half Termly Letter – Summer 2 2022  
 
We hope you had a good half term break, we are so happy to have the children back! We 
can’t believe that this is our last half term together in Class 1 and 2 but we know the 
children will be ready for starting Year 1 in September. You will find out your child’s new 
teacher in July and your child will have an opportunity to meet their new teacher and 
teaching assistant, and to visit their new classroom. Please let us know if you have any 
questions about moving into Year 1. 
 
Learning Theme 
This half term, our learning theme is ‘Long, Long Ago’. We will be learning about daily life 
in the past, castles and dinosaurs. Each week, we will send out an update on Seesaw to 
let you know our weekly focus and how you can support your child at home. We love 
seeing pictures or videos of these ideas on Seesaw, along with pictures of any other 
significant experiences for your child. The children love sharing these in class. To find out 
more about what we will be learning this half term, please see the curriculum overview 
letter.  
 
Supporting Learning at Home 
As always, keep reading and recording your child’s read in their diary please! Along with 
their daily sharing book and their decodable reading books, we will continue to send 
home two stickers in your child’s reading diary each week. One will show the focus 
sounds of the week and one will show the focus tricky troll word. 
 
If you have your child’s completed tooth brushing chart at home, we would be very 
grateful if you could return these to school as soon as possible.  
 

Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 15th June – Class Photos 
Friday 17th June – Wear Yellow for Cystic Fibrosis Awareness 
Week beginning 20th June – Refugee Week/ Languages Week 
Wednesday 23rd June – EYFS Height and Weight 
Friday 8th July – Reports out 
 
If you have any questions about your child and/or their learning – do speak to us at drop-
off/pick-up.  
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Griffin, Mr Sapsford, Miss Ellis and Mrs Kabir 


